
 

   
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
St. John's, NL - September 5, 2017 
 

FORTIS INC. AND SUBSIDIARY UTILITIES DONATE US$100,000 TO  
RED CROSS HURRICANE HARVEY RELIEF EFFORTS 

 
Fortis Inc. ("Fortis" or the "Corporation") (TSX/NYSE:FTS) today announced a US$100,000 
contribution to the American Red Cross Hurricane Harvey relief efforts.  
 
“Our thoughts are with the thousands of families who have suffered tremendous devastation and 
loss as a result of Hurricane Harvey,” said Mr. Barry Perry, President and CEO of Fortis. “We 
wanted to lend our support to the relief efforts underway and the residents impacted by Hurricane 
Harvey.” 
 
The US$100,000 contribution is made in partnership by Fortis Inc. and its subsidiary utilities 
Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corp. (New York), ITC Holdings Corp. (Michigan) and Arizona 
based UNS Energy Corp. 
 
The American Red Cross continues to work around the clock to help thousands affected by 
Hurricane Harvey. The funds raised support relief efforts such as shelters, cots and blankets, and 
meals for people seeking refuge. To learn more visit www.redcross.org.  
 
 
About Fortis  
 
Fortis is a leader in the North American regulated electric and gas utility industry with total assets 
of approximately C$48 billion as of June 30, 2017. The Corporation's 8,000 employees serve utility 
customers in five Canadian provinces, nine U.S. states and three Caribbean countries.  
 
Fortis shares are listed on the TSX and NYSE and trade under the symbol FTS. Additional 
information can be accessed at www.fortisinc.com, www.sedar.com, or www.sec.gov. 
 
Media Enquiries: 
 
Ms. Karen McCarthy 
Director, Communications & Corporate Affairs 
Fortis Inc. 
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media@fortisinc.com  
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